## Dear ALRC,

I'm writing this in regard to Regent Street Liquor on 916 Regent St's request for a Class A Beer and Liquor license. I was able to meet with the applicant, alongside the Campus Area Neighborhood Association (CANA) to discuss and ask some questions. It was not surprising to see their vast knowledge in running a liquor store, as they have for nearly four decades. I was impressed with their security protocols, and especially thankful to see they had two employees working in the evening hours regardless of whether it's a busy weekend or not.

My discussion with the applicant shows that they has the knowledge in running a liquor store well and is open to hearing feedback. I believe it's best that the committee to grant the license.

Best, MGR Govindarajan (he/him/his) District 8 Alder | (608) 509-9119